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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
IS HEREBY GIVEN BY THE UNDERSIGNED, GENERAL DIRECTOR AND SECRETARY-TREASURER OF THE 
REGIONAL COUNTY MUNICIPALITY OF GOLFE-DU-SAINT-LAURENT, TO THE EFFECT THAT: 
 
An extraordinary meeting of the Council of the MRC du Golfe-du-Saint-Laurent will take place on Friday, 
December 15, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. 
 
The said meeting will be held at the head office of the MRC du Golfe-du-Saint-Laurent, located at 29 
chemin d'Aylmer Sound, in Chevery (Québec) G0G 1G0. You can also take part in this meeting by visiting 
the municipal offices of our MRC at the following addresses: 
 
- Municipalité de Gros-Mécatina, 30 route Mécatina, La Tabatière Québec  G0G 1T0; 
- Municipality of Saint-Augustin, 108 rue Principale, Saint-Augustin Québec  G0G 2R0; 
- Municipality of Bonne-Espérance, 100 Whiteley St.Paul’ River, Québec  G0G 2P0; 
- Municipality of Blanc-Sablon, 1149 boulevard Dr Camille Marcoux, Lourdes de Blanc-Sablon, Québec 

G0G 1W0.  
 
GIVEN IN CHEVERY, THIS TWELFTH (12TH) DAY OF DECEMBER (12) IN THE YEAR TWO THOUSAND AND 
TWENTY-THREE (2023). 
 

 
 
Karine Monger 
Secretary-Treasurer 


